
Sayyid Al-Hakeem affirms dialogue for federal and regional governments
outstanding issues

Sayyid  Ammar  Al-Hakeem,  head  of  Al-Hikma  National  Movement,  affirmed  the  importance  of

resolving the outstanding issues between the federal and regional governments and putting the

public interest before special ones on April 27, 2023. His Eminence illustrated during the

meeting with the delegation of the Patriotic Union of Kurdistan, headed by Mr. Rifaat Abdullah,

the head of the Political Bureau, the importance of adopting the equation of rights and duties

between all parties. H.E. also recalled the common history they share in fighting dictatorship

and terrorism, as well as building the Iraqi state.

H.E. also called for the adoption of the state budget to go in line with the governmental

program, stressing the importance of preserving the rights of state employees, farmers, and

productive sectors around Iraq.


